
  at 4181 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  at 4181 # polumeros {pol-oo-mer'-oce}; adverb from a compound
of 4183 and 3313; in many portions, i.e. variously as to time
and agency (piecemeal): -- {at} sundry times.[ql

  be 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
(literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- deal, {be} difference between, distribute,
divide, give participle[ql

  behalf 3313 # meros {mer'-os}; from an obsolete but more
primary form of meiromai (to get as a section or allotment); a
division or share (literally or figuratively, in a wide
application): -- {behalf}, course, coast, craft, particular (+ -
ly), part (+ -ly), piece, portion, respect, side, some sort(-
what).[ql

  between 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
(literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- deal, be difference {between}, distribute,
divide, give participle[ql

  coast 3313 # meros {mer'-os}; from an obsolete but more
primary form of meiromai (to get as a section or allotment); a
division or share (literally or figuratively, in a wide
application): -- behalf, course, {coast}, craft, particular (+ -
ly), part (+ -ly), piece, portion, respect, side, some sort(-
what).[ql

  complainer 3202 # mempsimoiros {mem-psim'-oy-ros}; from a
presumed derivative of 3201 and moira (fate; akin to the base of
3313); blaming fate, i.e. querulous (discontented): --
{complainer}.[ql

  course 3313 # meros {mer'-os}; from an obsolete but more
primary form of meiromai (to get as a section or allotment); a
division or share (literally or figuratively, in a wide
application): -- behalf, {course}, coast, craft, particular (+ -
ly), part (+ -ly), piece, portion, respect, side, some sort(-
what).[ql

  craft 3313 # meros {mer'-os}; from an obsolete but more
primary form of meiromai (to get as a section or allotment); a
division or share (literally or figuratively, in a wide
application): -- behalf, course, coast, {craft}, particular (+ -
ly), part (+ -ly), piece, portion, respect, side, some sort(-
what).[ql

  deal 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
(literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- {deal}, be difference between, distribute,
divide, give participle[ql

  difference 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
 (literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- deal, be {difference} between, distribute,
divide, give participle[ql

  distribute 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
 (literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- deal, be difference between, {distribute},
divide, give participle[ql
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  divide 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
(literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- deal, be difference between, distribute,
{divide}, give participle[ql

  between 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
(literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- deal, be difference {between}, distribute,
divide, give participle[ql

  faults 0264 # hamartano {ham-ar-tan'-o}; perhaps from 1 (as a
negative particle) and the base of 3313; properly, to miss the
mark (and so not share in the prize), i.e. (figuratively) to err,
 especially (morally) to sin: -- for your {faults}, offend, sin,
trespass.[ql

  for 0264 # hamartano {ham-ar-tan'-o}; perhaps from 1 (as a
negative particle) and the base of 3313; properly, to miss the
mark (and so not share in the prize), i.e. (figuratively) to err,
 especially (morally) to sin: -- {for} your faults, offend, sin,
trespass.[ql

  form 3444 # morphe {mor-fay'}; perhaps from the base of 3313
(through the idea of adjustment of parts); shape; figuratively,
nature: -- {form}.[ql

  give 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
(literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- deal, be difference between, distribute,
divide, {give} participle[ql

  offend 0264 # hamartano {ham-ar-tan'-o}; perhaps from 1 (as a
negative particle) and the base of 3313; properly, to miss the
mark (and so not share in the prize), i.e. (figuratively) to err,
 especially (morally) to sin: -- for your faults, {offend}, sin,
trespass.[ql

  part 3310 # meris {mer-ece'}; feminine of 3313; a portion, i.e.
 province, share or (abstractly) participation: -- {part} (X -
akers).[ql

  part 3313 # meros {mer'-os}; from an obsolete but more primary
form of meiromai (to get as a section or allotment); a division
or share (literally or figuratively, in a wide application): --
behalf, course, coast, craft, particular (+ -ly), {part} (+ -ly),
 piece, portion, respect, side, some sort(-what).[ql

  participle 3307 # merizo {mer-id'-zo}; from 3313; to part, i.e.
 (literally) to apportion, bestow, share, or (figuratively) to
disunite, differ: -- deal, be difference between, distribute,
divide, give {participle}[ql

  particular 3313 # meros {mer'-os}; from an obsolete but more
primary form of meiromai (to get as a section or allotment); a
division or share (literally or figuratively, in a wide
application): -- behalf, course, coast, craft, {particular} (+ -
ly), part (+ -ly), piece, portion, respect, side, some sort(-
what).[ql

  piece 3313 # meros {mer'-os}; from an obsolete but more
primary form of meiromai (to get as a section or allotment); a
division or share (literally or figuratively, in a wide
application): -- behalf, course, coast, craft, particular (+ -
ly), part (+ -ly), {piece}, portion, respect, side, some sort(-
what).[ql
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  portion 3313 # meros {mer'-os}; from an obsolete but more
primary form of meiromai (to get as a section or allotment); a
division or share (literally or figuratively, in a wide
application): -- behalf, course, coast, craft, particular (+ -
ly), part (+ -ly), piece, {portion}, respect, side, some sort(-
what).[ql

  respect 3313 # meros {mer'-os}; from an obsolete but more
primary form of meiromai (to get as a section or allotment); a
division or share (literally or figuratively, in a wide
application): -- behalf, course, coast, craft, particular (+ -
ly), part (+ -ly), piece, portion, {respect}, side, some sort(-
what).[ql

  side 3313 # meros {mer'-os}; from an obsolete but more primary
form of meiromai (to get as a section or allotment); a division
or share (literally or figuratively, in a wide application): --
behalf, course, coast, craft, particular (+ -ly), part (+ -ly),
piece, portion, respect, {side}, some sort(-what).[ql

  sin 0264 # hamartano {ham-ar-tan'-o}; perhaps from 1 (as a
negative particle) and the base of 3313; properly, to miss the
mark (and so not share in the prize), i.e. (figuratively) to err,
 especially (morally) to sin: -- for your faults, offend, {sin},
trespass.[ql

  some 3313 # meros {mer'-os}; from an obsolete but more primary
form of meiromai (to get as a section or allotment); a division
or share (literally or figuratively, in a wide application): --
behalf, course, coast, craft, particular (+ -ly), part (+ -ly),
piece, portion, respect, side, {some} sort(-what).[ql

  sort 3313 # meros {mer'-os}; from an obsolete but more primary
form of meiromai (to get as a section or allotment); a division
or share (literally or figuratively, in a wide application): --
behalf, course, coast, craft, particular (+ -ly), part (+ -ly),
piece, portion, respect, side, some {sort}(-what).[ql

  sundry 4181 # polumeros {pol-oo-mer'-oce}; adverb from a
compound of 4183 and 3313; in many portions, i.e. variously as
to time and agency (piecemeal): -- at {sundry} times.[ql

  times 4181 # polumeros {pol-oo-mer'-oce}; adverb from a
compound of 4183 and 3313; in many portions, i.e. variously as
to time and agency (piecemeal): -- at sundry {times}.[ql

  trespass 0264 # hamartano {ham-ar-tan'-o}; perhaps from 1 (as
a negative particle) and the base of 3313; properly, to miss the
mark (and so not share in the prize), i.e. (figuratively) to err,
 especially (morally) to sin: -- for your faults, offend, sin,
{trespass}.[ql

  your 0264 # hamartano {ham-ar-tan'-o}; perhaps from 1 (as a
negative particle) and the base of 3313; properly, to miss the
mark (and so not share in the prize), i.e. (figuratively) to err,
 especially (morally) to sin: -- for {your} faults, offend, sin,
trespass.[ql
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